HOPE CHURCH
717 Old Trolley Rd
Suite 6 Box 245

Summerville, SC
29485

Dear Monclova Road Baptist Church,

We feel so much appreciation for you in this past year! As we look back we
are filled with gratitude as your missionaries, has given us such awe at

God's faithfulness in your and our lives.

Valeria and | are as committed as ever to reach people with the Gospel of
Jesus Christ. As roots are becoming planted in Summerville, our burden
and passion for this area has grown as well. Every day we come into

contact with someone who needs to know how much Christ loves them.

This passed year we have seen many people come to know Christ, and
also we have had several baptisms (one of which was my son, Danil). | am
also very excited to how the Lord is going to use Hope Church in 2024.

We are now meeting in a new location that has a great deal of potential to

Monclova Road Baptist
Church thank you for your
generous donation of
$3,300.00.

If you have any questions
about your donation record,
please contact our church
office at
info@hopechurchsc.com. All
donations made to Hope
Church are fully tax
deductible minus any goods

impact the community in strategic ways. We are excited about the opportunities that this new

space provides, especially to build relationships and create ways for people to hear about God

and who he is. Pray with us that we would be unified, kingdom-minded and joy filled in service.

Thank you again for your faithfulness and support throughout all these years of ministry!

Para Su Gloria (For his Glory),

Derek & Valeria Hummel

hopechurchsc.com « info@hopechurchsc.com




